
News story: Anaestamine 100mg/ml
injection – Product defect recall
alert

We wish to make wholesalers and veterinary surgeons aware that Le Vet Pharma
has issued a recall for all batches of Anaestamine 100mg/ml injection (Vm
41821/4011) as particles have been found in batches of the product and the
origin of these particles is unknown.

Le Vet Pharma is contacting wholesale dealers and veterinary surgeons to
examine inventory immediately and quarantine products subject to this recall.

For further information regarding the recall, please contact Quality Manager
Aafke de Groot – Huizenga email: aafke@levetpharma.com
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